
AOAC SPADA is the AOAC 
Stakeholder Program on Agent 

Detection Assays (SPADA) which is 
celebrating 15 years of developing 
and advancing analytical capability 
for detection of biothreat agents.   

NEW WORK  LAUNCHED: 
Working Group I:  

SMPRs for Amplicon 
Sequencing 

Working Group II: 
 Revision to Validation 
Guidelines for Amplicon 
Sequencing Methods 

AOAC CALL FOR STAKEHOLDERS 
& EXPERTS TO VOLUNTEER 

Based on the AOAC Thought Leader 
Discussion on March 14, 2023, the AOAC 
Stakeholder Program on Agent Detection 
Assays (SPADA), a funded integrated 
science program, is launching new work in 
SMPRs for amplicon sequencing in 
developing SMPRs and validation guidelines 
for amplicon sequencing methods. 

If you are interested in participating and 
being a member of any of the working 
groups, please complete this application.

SPADA Call for Stakeholders & Experts

You may also complete this application if you 
are interested in being included on the 
SPADA mailing list.  

If you sign up for membership in any of the 
working groups, you will be required to 
provide a statement of expertise and an 
abridged CV or resume. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE 
CONTACT SALIHA ARGUBIE 
AT SARGUBIE@AOAC.ORG OR DEBORAH 
MCKENZIE AT DMCKENZIE@AOAC.ORG. 

https://form.jotform.com/211385564103147
mailto:sargubie@aoac.org
mailto:%20dmckenzie@aoac.org
https://form.jotform.com/211385564103147
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